
  

 

  

 The end of the school year is approaching and we are         
looking forward to our annual School Picnic and Field Day!                       

On Tuesday, May 28th a free lunch of hot dogs, potato chips, 
and lemonade will be given to all K-8th grade students,  

teachers and families that register to come.   
A free-will offering will be taken at the door.   

After lunch … let the fun begin!  Students will participate in 
awesome outside activities.    

 During Field Day, students will have an icy treat  
from Kona Ice.   

  We invite all families to join us for lunch  
and watch the games.    

The Celebration starts at noon! 

Weather Permitting we will be eating outside.                             
Please bring a blanket or towel to sit on.  

Children MUST wear socks to enter the jumpy house! 

  

 Please fill out the bottom portion letting us know if you’ll  
be joining us and return it to your student’s teacher   

or the school office by: 

                      Friday, May 17, 2024 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE YOUR K-8 STUDENT(s) IN THE COUNT 

 

Family Name : ______________________________________________       

       

Number of ADDITIONAL people attending: __________ 

 
Cookin’ Up A Good Time! 


